Jensen, Janelle
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From: Cullen, David
Sent: Monday, Octaber 16, 2017 1:54 PM
To: Taylor, Sequanna
Ce: Jensen, Janelle
Subject: Unclaimed Funds

Dear Supervisor Taylor:

At a recent budget hearing you inquired about how our office attempts to inform people about unclaimed
funds possessed by Milwaukee County,

We do several things to try and inform the public about unclaimed funds, including:

1) Every odd numbered year we create an Unclaimed Funds publication that is published in the newspaper.
2) A copy of the publication is provided to each library within the Milwaukee County Federated Library
System.

3) The County Treasurer's website has a listing of each publication. These publications are updated quarterly
to remove the names of people to whom claims have been paid.

4) Copies of the most recent publication are available for review in the Milwaukee County Treasurer's office.
5) The press is notified by press release when the new list is ready for publication. Generally some TV and
radio stations do a news story about the existence of unclaimed funds.

| hope this answers your question. If you have any ideas to help us spread the word, | would be happy to
discuss them with you,

Please let me know if you need more information.

Milwaukee County Treasurer David Cullen

Office of the Milwaukee County Treasurer
Milwaukee County Courthouse Rm. 102

901 North 9th Street

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53233

Phone: (414)-278-4033

Email: david.cullen@milwaukeecountywi.gov




